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      To UEMS, European Board of Psychiatry              
 
 
 
Swedish Psychiatric Associations, SPF, statement to the referred document  
“European framework for competencies in Psychiatry” 
 
 
The document has thoroughly been discussed at the SPF’s Educational Board as well as the 
SPF’s Board of Officers. The document follows the intentions of UEMS as well as the 
SPF’s conception regarding a framework for Competence Based Training and is well in 
line with the Swedish training scheme when it comes to competencies and assessment 
methods.  
 
Swedish Psychiatric Association approve of the document without any further amendments 
or comments. 
 
 
 
Dr Lise Lotte Risö Bergerlind 
 
President 
Swedish Psychiatric Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


